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April 24, 2013 
 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD EXTENSION – NOTICE OF INTENT (NOI)/NOTICE OF 

PREPARATION (NOP) FOR THE BERTHS 212-224 [YTI] CONTAINER TERMINAL 
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) and the City of Los Angeles Harbor Department 
(LAHD) released a Notice of Intent (NOI)/Notice of Preparation (NOP) for the Berths 212-224 [YTI] 
Container Terminal Improvements Project with an original public review period closing May 6, 2013.  
The USACE and LAHD have extended the public review period to now close May 20, 2013. 
 
Availability: The NOI/NOP is available for review at: 
 

Å Port of Los Angeles Environmental Management Division, 222 W. 6th Street, 10th Floor, San 
Pedro, CA 90731 

Å Los Angeles City Library, San Pedro Branch, 931 S. Gaffey Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 
Å Los Angeles City Library, Wilmington Branch, 1300 N. Avalon, Wilmington, CA 90744 

 
The entire document is available at the Port web site: http://www.portoflosangeles.org under the 
Environmental tab.   
 
Comments:  Written comments on the NOI/NOP will be received until May 20, 2013 and should be 
sent to U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District, Regulatory Division, Ventura Field 
Office, c/o Theresa Stevens, Ph.D., 2151 Alessandro Drive, Suite 110, Ventura, CA 93001 and 
Christopher Cannon, Director Environmental Management Division, 425 S. Palos Verdes Street, San 
Pedro, CA 90731 or via e-mail to Theresa.Stevens@usace.army.mil and 
ceqacomments@portla.org. Comments sent via email should include the project title in the e-mailôs 
subject line and a valid mailing address within the email. 
 
For additional information, please contact Laura Masterson at (310) 732-3675. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
CHRISTOPHER CANNON 
Director of Environmental Management 
 
CC:LO:yo 
ADP No.: 130204-020
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